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From: David Zupan <zupandavid@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 4:52 PM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: Testimony for the Record

Dear House Energy and Environment Committee: 

Eugene PeaceWorks is descended from the organization that helped pass the 1980 moratorium on the financing 
and construction of nuclear power plants. Many of us activists and voters are disturbed and dismayed to hear of 
the creation of a loophole to that law through SB 990. The two conditions for ending that moratorium have not 
been met. There is no permanent nuclear waste repository. Nor have the voters state-wide approved a new plant. 
The exemption that SB990 allows is in violation of the clear mandate the voters provided. We urge you to 
respect the will of Oregonians to keep our state nuclear free. 

David Zupan, President 
Eugene PeaceWorks Board 
May 23, 2017 


